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Loaves and Fishes Calls for Volunteers
Due to the COVID-19 virus some regular volunteers may need to stay home, and Loaves and Fishes is in a
tough spot, because they need volunteers in order to provide services for people in need. For anyone who is
home from work and wants to help provide meals, please contact Operations and Volunteer Manager, Karen
Olson at karen@loavesfishescc.org.

Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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